
Safety concern with your diabetes 
management equipment? 
Report it to the MHRA Yellow Card scheme

Every report counts

mhra.gov.uk/yellowcard

Scan the QR code to take you to 
our guidance to help you make the 
report.

Always talk to a 
healthcare 
professional if you 
are concerned.

Important information for Patients

Healthcare professionals 
in Scotland should report 
incidents to their local 
incident reporting and 
learning system and to IRIC. 




